From: Jon Waite [mailto:jwaite@kempandkemp.co.uk] 
Sent: 20 February 2015 13:21
To: Bob Duxbury
Cc: Huw Mellor; Lorraine Watling; catherine.tetlow@westoxon.gov.uk
Subject: Woodstock Town Council's Objection to Woodstock East Planning Application 14/02004/HYBRID and 14/02063/OUT for West Oxon

Dear Mr Duxbury,

Please find attached Woodstock Town Council’s objection to the Woodstock East Planning Application.

I have also copied in your counterpart at West Oxfordshire, Catherine Tetlow. 

Please could you both confirm receipt.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards, 

Jon Waite BA (Hons), Dip TP, MRTPI
Senior Planner
On behalf of Kemp & Kemp LLP
DDI 01865 255158
07912 308 336

1-3 Ock Street, Abingdon on Thames, OX14 5AL

www.kempandkemp.co.uk
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